Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting
July 10th, 2004

The meeting came to order at 10:10 at the Sushi restaurant.
Several members rode today. We welcomed one new member and one new
potential member.

OLD BUSINESS:

June 6 - Duffy Lake Ride — no riders

June 11-13 — Ogopogo Hunt. Just a great Weekend. Lots to see and do. Many
members from different chapters - Langley, Chilliwack, Kelowna, etc. It
was a great weekend. Fun had by all.

June 17 — Full moon ride — cancelled

June 19 - Trev Deeley Show & Shine/Barbeque. 52 great looking bikes entered.
The barbeque raised $510.00. Money will go towards the Vancouver
Hog Chapter general funds. Thank you to all for the hard working
volunteers.

June 20 — MBA Picnic at Queens Park

June27-  Ride and barbeque. Thank you to Chris and Warren for hosting the
barbeque. There was a good turn out with lots of delicious food.

July 3 - Butt buster ride to Osoyoos. 771 km return to Deeley’s. Thank you to
Dan and Rosalie for hosting the event.
July 10 - Tri-chapter ride and event is cancelled this year. New date will be

announced next year.

NEW BUSINESS:

Darryl discussed BCCOM updates. Also was mentioned that every bike rider is
encouraged to become a BCCOM member if not already. This is a great group

that has helped out all bike riders in one way or another. Some examples are first loading
on BC Ferries, Bike parking in White Rock, Riding in the HOV lane on the freeways,
beanie helmets, etc.

Dan McNeill read the report from Gerry Rooyakkers regarding the Burn Camp.
The report was as follows:

July 25 - Burn Camp Day Ride Events
Registration at Trev Deeley 12:00 to 1:00 -
Ride Bandana by donation — sample in store
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